
 

 

July 25, 2013 

 

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 E. Broad Street  

Columbus, OH 43215-3793 

 

Re: Case No. 13-1516-TP-ATA and TRF Docket No. 90-5023-TP-TRF 

 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

 

Please accept this letter as notice to withdraw the application that was filed on behalf of Frontier North, 

Inc. in the above referenced cases on June 26, 2013. At this time, Frontier North, Inc. withdraws its 

application and requests that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio close the record in this matter.  

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 740-383-0490.  

 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Cassandra Cole 

Cassandra Cole - Manager 

Frontier Communications 

1300 Columbus Sandusky Rd. N. 

Marion, OH 43302 

740-383-0490 (o)  
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